
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          

 
 

Issue No.7 

8th Oct 2020 

Dinner - Week 2 

 

Unsung Heroes at Gorran 
One vital role in keeping school safe (and open) is that of a building supervisor.  

Our building supervisor, Mrs Connor, does an amazing job and despite all the new 
demands and requirements of the role, all her work is carried out with a smile.     

We want to say a huge thank you to her for all that she does for our school 
family!   

 
 

Face Coverings on the Bus 
It is great to see so many pupils 

wearing face coverings on the bus. 
We strongly recommend that 

everyone does so.  
Children could help the bus driver by 
having your masks on before getting 
on and remembering not to remove 

them until you are out of the bus.   

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

 
We have so many stars at Gorran this week our special stars of the week 
are… 
 

Primary 1 and 2 –Mason for being fantastic at following instructions. 

Emily McI for being a wonderful friend and always smiling.   

Primary 3 and 4 - Noah for super phonics work. Thomas R for great 
effort in AR reading.  

Primary 5 and 6 – Carys for super punctuation in her story writing. 

Sam H for excellent listening skills. Sam S for a great rainbow story 

and consistent hard work.  

Primary 7 – Charlie for fantastic work in maths. 

Ruth for always working hard in class. 

 

School start and finishing times 
Reminder – School gates open at 

8:40am.  
We aim to have all children in school 

for 9:05am.  
Pickup Times 

P1/2 – from 1:45pm with siblings 
P3/4 – from 1:55pm with siblings 

P5-7 – from 2:05pm. 

Payment System – Update 
Thank you for your feedback on 

our payment system. We are glad 
that it has been well received.  

We have made a few small 
changes-  

You should now receive an email 
receipt/confirmation for all 

payments. 
As Milk and Break are only half 

termly payments, 
we have ‘hidden’ these at present 

to avoid confusion. They will 
reappear at the end of next week 

when the payment for 
November/December is due.  

Parent – Teacher  
As you will understand, we have been 
advised not to hold face to face parent 
teacher meetings at present. Instead 

we will send out a short written report 
via email before the half term holiday. 
If required, you can request a follow 

up phone call meeting with your class 
teacher.   

A message from Aghadowey BB 
Agahdowey BB, Anchor Boys will be starting to meet  
online ‘probably’ by Zoom. They are intending to start  
on Tuesday 20th October at 6:45pm. All boys from P1  
to P4 are welcome. Any potential new members are very 
welcome and should contact Kathleen Cunningham  
07967966826 for further information. 

 


